
Hi Steve,  

 

Please find attached the completed 20 hour request form for the CHILL operations in coordination with 

the HCR test flights (IDEAS 4) performed recently.  

 

Thanks very much for working with us on such short notice. The CHILL data look to have extremely high 

quality and are very clean.  

 

I would like to commend Pat for his efforts and hard work to collect the data. He has been extremely 

helpful and I have really enjoyed working with him. I think we collected some really interesting  and 

useful data and it would not have been possible with Pat's expert help!  

 

There are some remaining flight hours, but it doesn't seem likely we will get good conditions for joint 

CHILL/HCR observations before IDEAS 4 is over.  

 

Please let me know if you need anything else.  

Best regards,  

Scott 


